
 
 

Council Meeting_Oct04_2022 

 
 Author:  Mayor Rod Frank         Page 1 of 1  
 Date: September 28, 2022 

 

Motion following Notice of Motion – Mass Transit Study Options 

 

THAT Administration work with the City of Edmonton and other interested parties, as part of 

Edmonton's current Mass Transit Study, to explore Bus Rapid Transit opportunities along 

Baseline/98th Ave and Sherwood Park Freeway/82 Ave including any potential infrastructure 

upgrades, cost estimates, funding options, and timelines and prepare a report with this 

information by the end of Q4 2023.  

 

Background 

At the September 27, 2022 Council Meeting, Mayor Frank SERVED the Notice of Motion to 

be presented for debate and vote at the October 4, 2022 Council Meeting. 

 


